
(Charles Perry Fisher, Esq.) 

(handwritten) 

Dear Fisher 

2,vi.17 
13, Norham Gardens, 

Ox.ford. 

So sorry to hear you have been 111- too bad I expect Taylor Paokard & Kennebaker here tomorrow. I send on Pagnea catalogue today. I marked in your 11st the items I should like Many thanks. 

• 

Sincerely yours 

Wf!t Osler 


